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Birthdays 
 

3 YEARS OLD 

Zaiden 12/20 

Tyler 12/23 

Dominic 12/27 

Lauren 12/27 

 

4 YEARS OLD 

Jindeyo 12/1  

Ximena 12/3 
 

7 years old 

Max 12/7 

Axel 12/9 

 

8 years old 

Bailey 12/13 

 

9 Years old 

Leo 12/11 

Leia 12/16 

 

Staff  

   Annie 12/26  

Winter Holiday Festivities 

 

Monday, December 14: HOLIDAY CRAFTS 
The children will be making fun holiday crafts. 
 

Tuesday, December 15: SWEATER DAY and HAT DAY 
Wear a holiday sweater, festive outfit, or holiday themed hat to school.  
 

Wednesday, December 16: HOLIDAY CLASS CAROLIMG (Class Only) 
Children will be singing holiday carols in their classrooms. We will be making jingle 
bells.  

 

Thursday, December 17: PAJAMA AND MOVIE DAY 
Our December would not be complete without a pajama party. It is the one day of 
the year when parents can send their child off to school right out of bed in his or her 
pajamas. Be sure to pack a festive themed snack and lunch.  

 
Please let your child’s teacher know if you have a movie projector  
we can borrow.  
 
 

 

 
WINTER HOLIDAY 
FESTIVITIES WEEK 
 
14-17 Monday-

Thursday 

HOLIDAY 

CELEBRATION 

See list 

 
21-31 Monday- Thursday 
and January 1 

WINTER RECESS 

School Closed 

 

 
 
 
 

Big Thanks! 
We would like to thank all our families who donated items, entire baskets, or $25 
gift cards for the Orangewood Thanksgiving basket drive. We even had a student 
use her saved money to buy items for the basket. With your donations, we were able 
to make 11 baskets. They are so appreciative of your donations. A big thanks to the 
families who delivered the baskets to Orangewood.  
 
We thank all our families for your generosity, thoughtfulness, and for making our 
school a wonderful place to be! 
 
 

Winter Break 
 
The school will be closed 
for Winter Break on 
Monday, December 21 to 
Friday, January 1. School 
will be back in session on 
January 4.  

       Illustration by Bailey  

Holiday Wishes 
 

We wish you all Happy Holidays 

from the staff of MCDC! 
 

 
  


